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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
LISA ACHIENG   
TO:

SPONSOR PATRICK 
Dear Patrick,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year Patrick!

Your little baby girl Lisa has wished you happy New Year. Lisa who is an orphan was very happy with her new dress and she made her hair like pussy cat. She was telling other children, smart, smart, smart, means she was smart with her new Christmas dress. 

Lisa Achieng like to count and sing ABCD, she can play and enjoy her friends, Lisa seems will like friends every time she wants to share her food with others. 

Lisa was sick middle of November where she had very heavy diarrhea, I took her to the hospital and was added 2 pints of drip water. She is fine and have added more teeth on her mouth. 

She enjoyed Christmas dinner her DAP money I bought her school uniform and crayons. 

Thank you.

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

